
   

 
 

 
 
December 16th, 2010 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.0. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street, Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Board File Number EB-2010-0329 
Att: Board Secretary 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
     Leave to Construct 
      
Thank you for your consultation request to Alderville First Nation regarding the Notice of 
Application and Written Hearing For Leave to Construct Natural Gas Pipeline to 
Supply Gas to the Canadian Forces Base Trenton in the City of Quinte West, County 
of Hastings, which is being proposed within our Traditional and Treaty Territory. We 
appreciate the fact that The Ontario Energy Board recognizes the importance of First 
Nations Consultation and that your office is conforming to the requirements within the 
Duty to Consult Process.  
 
As per the Alderville First Nation Consultation Protocol, your proposed project is deemed 
a level 3, having minimal potential to impact our First Nations’ rights, therefore, please 
keep Alderville apprised of any archaeological findings, burial sites or any environmental 
impacts, should any occur.   
  
 
In good faith and respect, 
 
 
Dave Simpson      dsimpson@aldervillefirstnation.ca 
Lands and Resources 
Communications Officer              Tele: (905) 352-2662 
Alderville First Nation   Fax: (905) 352-3242  
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